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Completely for this measure, and urge a vote accordingly.  I'm working on a 66 unit 

workforce housing project (our ranges will be 91-110% AMI) and we are hamstrung 

currently by a 1100' away waterline to provide service to the property.  Our site is 

located in a URA, so we may be able to get relief / help on the infrastructure in our 

city council is willing, but this "URA location" is a relative rarity, and we definitely 

need municipal assistance to make these workforce units a reality.   


